Dear Brethren June 1<sup>st</sup>, 2022

The 16<sup>th</sup> Annual Lectureship is upon us and will start on Sunday June 5<sup>th</sup> through Thursday June 9<sup>th</sup>. If you are wanting to make it in person, the address for the school is 1162 TN-91 Elizabethton TN. Lunch will be provided for all who attend. If you are not able to make it in person you can watch the live stream by going to the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian Development Facebook page, or on You Tube. I will be speaking at 10:00 a.m. Tuesday morning after my brother Ethan who speaks at 9:00 a.m. If you can come support the lectureship, we would

be happy to see you.

School is going well, and the fourth quarter is coming to an end. The last day for classes for the quarter will be on June 23<sup>rd</sup>. The graduation for this school year will be on 26<sup>th</sup> after evening worship at the Stoney Creek Church of Christ. Once this quarter ends, we will be on a break till the start of the new school year on August 8<sup>th</sup>. During the break I have many preaching engagements and opportunity to help different members of the church. I will be looking forward to the 2022-2023 school year for I will be graduating the 2<sup>nd</sup> year program in June of 2023. I plan on taking the 3<sup>rd</sup> year program in apologetics when that time comes in 2023-2025.

Thank you for the support you have blessed me with. I continue to ask for prayers that the work that I have as a student and a preacher will be blessed.

In Christian Love,

Denver Kyle Tate